TIM SANDOVAL Mayor OFFICE OF THE MAYOR



February 7, 2019

Dear President William T. Scroggins,

It would be an honor to have you join me and my colleagues at the 2019 Pomona State of the City on Thursday, February 28, 2019 at the beautiful Fox Theater in Downtown Pomona. Doors open at 5:30 p.m., and the program is scheduled to start at 6:45 p.m.

This is an opportunity to share our successes and challenges over the past year. Additionally, we will be recognizing several community members who have dedicated their time and efforts toward our Pomona Beautiful movement.

The event will include light appetizers and refreshments. Please RSVP to Jocelyn at <u>jocelyn_riosewing@ci.pomona.ca.us</u> or at (909) 620-2376 no later than Tuesday, February 26, 2019.

Sincerely,

Tim Sandoval